
August 11, 2024

RE: Competitive Training Program

Dear Parents,

We hope you’re enjoying a wonderful summer break! We have updates on our competitive junior program to
share with you as summer draws to an end and a new season begins. Coach Derrick, Coach Angel, Coach
Ashley, Geoff, and I have been working tirelessly to prepare for the upcoming season. Our goal is to introduce
positive changes that will elevate our competitive junior program and provide our young athletes with the best
pathway toward success.

Loyalty and commitment have always been fundamental to the success of not only the BBC program but also
any High-Performance training program. Starting September 1st, we will again enforce our policy that all
Competitive program students train exclusively within our club. This applies to both group and private lessons.
This policy has always been part of our program. We relaxed this policy during the COVID-19 pandemic to
allow students to return when they felt ready. Now, we’re excited to fully embrace this commitment to ensure
every student benefits from a cohesive training experience to make our team better.

By keeping all training within our club we can take a team approach with our coaches to ensure coordinated
development of our students. We will offer a more unified and supportive environment, foster a stronger sense
of team, and elevate the overall experience for our students and families.

We will share more detailed information soon, but we wanted to give you an early update. We genuinely
believe these steps will greatly benefit our students, and we’re excited to continue growing together as a
community. Thank you for your continued support and enthusiasm as we strive for excellence in our program.

Looking forward to a fantastic season ahead!

Sincerely,

May Mangkalakiri
General Manager
Bellevue Badminton Club


